
 
Office of Procurement 

1200 N. University Drive, Mail Slot 4979 · Pine Bluff, AR 71601 
Office: (870) 575-8736 · Fax: (870) 575-4647 · www.uapb.edu 

UAPB is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution 
 

January 12, 2024 
 
 
 
RE: Award Recommendation – RFP# UAPB A179 ATHLETIC SPORTS APPAREL & 
ACCESORY SPONSORSHIP 
 
The University of Arkansas Procurement division has received the official recommendation of 
award from the evaluation committee elected to review the proposals requested for UAPB A179 
Athletic Sports Apparel Accessory Sponsorship.  The proposal’s due date was December 8, 
2023.  The University received (2) two certified responses.  The evaluation process was 
completed January 12, 2024. Upon the results of the committee evaluation, the recommendation 
for award extends to SV Sports.  
 
Respectfully this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that contract negotiations will 
commence between SV Sports and the University of Arkansas at Pine Bluff. A fully executed 
Purchase Order/Contract must be issued before starting any projects.  
 
The University of Arkansas encourages and appreciates the participation of our vendor 
community. We are thankful for the time and effort expended in responding to this RFP. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Alisha Lewis 
Alisha Lewis 
Interim Director of Procurement  
1200 N. University Drive 
Pine Bluff, AR 71601 
 


